
 

Dear Reception, 

  Hello everyone, we hope you have had another wonderful week at home with your 

families. We are missing you all very much. It has been wonderful to see all of your smiling faces and 

fantastic work on Tapestry. If you would like to, please keep uploading photos and messages, we will 

be checking Tapestry regularly and it’s lovely to see the wonderful activities you have all been 

completing whilst at home. We know some boys and girls have started keeping a diary, drawing 

pictures and writing a short sentence each day about what they have done - what a great idea!  

 As next week is the start of the Easter holidays we thought we would attach some Easter 

craft ideas that you could be doing at home. Maybe you could make an Easter card for someone in 

your family? Or perhaps make some delicious Easter cakes as a treat?  

        

 We know we can’t go anywhere for our Easter holidays this year but maybe we could still 

explore some of the world? Google Earth is a fantastic website that lets you travel the world from 

the comfort of your own home. (https://www.google.co.uk/intl/en_uk/earth/)  You can search for 

many places and landmarks on Google Earth. Why don’t you see if you can find:  

 The Great Pyramid of Giza, Egypt 

 The Eiffel Tower, Paris 

 The Burj Khalifa, Dubai 

 The Colosseum, Rome 

 Big Ben, London 

 Machu Picchu, Peru 

We hope you enjoy your travels, maybe you could write a short diary entry about what you have 

seen? 

Sending lots of love to you all.  

From, Miss Thompson, Mrs Sanderson, Miss Mackellar, Miss Stenhouse, Mrs S, Mrs Stevens, Miss 

Bain and Miss Glenn xx 


